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The 4-H Town Chronicle

Box 4444

4-H Town, AB H4H 4H4

September 1, 20XX

Dear Editor:

The 4-H program is a non-profit organization that thrives because of the support it receives from the local community. Once again, it is time for our annual open night. The 4-H Town Multi Club was hoping you would be able to help us by publicizing the following announcement between September 5 and 15, 20XX.

The fall is upon us, and once again Alberta 4-H is kicking into gear in our community. Locally, the 4-H Town Multi Club is beginning to take registrations for new and old 4-H members. If you are age 9 to 20 and interested in participating in one of Alberta’s best youth organizations, in a fun, family oriented environment, then 4-H is for you. The 4-H program offers more the 30 different projects, ranging from livestock to life skills, as well as camping programs, travel and award opportunities and scholarships. The 4-H Town Multi Club will be hosting an OPEN NIGHT on September 15, 20XX, from 7:00 pm to 8:30 pm at the town hall to introduce everyone to the 4-H program. Past and present members will be demonstrating the skills and projects they have completed in 4-H. No commitment is necessary, so come by and see what we are all about. Everyone is welcome!

For more information about the Alberta 4-H program, visit the Provincial 4-H website at www.4h.ab.ca or call (780) 422-4444. Locally, contact Jack Smith, 4-H Town Multi General Leader at (444) 444-4444.

Thank you for your assistance,

Yours Sincerely

John Smith

4-H Town Multi Club Reporter

Box 44 

4-H Town, AB H4H 4H4 

Phone: (444) 444-4444

